From: Frydland, Judith
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 8:33 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: McDonald's tour 

 

Good evening Steve,

I hope all is well.  In my official capacity I toured the new temporary McDonald's Innovation gallery today at 330 N. Green.  It's a set up of different facets of the future of McDonalds, ordering through apps, kiosks, delivery, and food to the table in the restaurant.  Very interesting.  At the end of the tour I was served lunch, an artisan burger they have introduced in some parts of the country, classic fries, and a brownie sundae they serve in Florida.  

Judith Frydland 
City of Chicago
Building Commissioner

